
 

 

                                    Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

On Earth Day, April 22, 2024, our Eco club members of Shyam Lal College, comprising 10 

students, conducted an awareness drive, interviewing over 50 students and 30 faculty members 

about environmental issues and their conservation efforts. It was inspiring to hear their 

understanding and the initiatives they are taking to address these challenges. Our team also 

distributed stickers with beautiful pictures and quotes to motivate and appreciate their efforts. 

Additionally, Volunteers created and presented posters to raise environmental awareness. The 

experience was wholesome, showcasing the community's commitment to preventing further 

environmental concerns. 
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